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Senator Jack M. Martins will be hosting the New York University College of Dentistry
"Smiling Faces, Going Places" Mobile Dental Care Program to provide oral health
screenings to children and adults in the Seventh Senate District on Saturday, April
21 from 11 am to 3 pm at the Roberta Nixon Housing, 72 Harbor Homes, Port
Washington, New York 11050.

The dental team will provide oral screenings, which include a general inspection of
the mouth. No dental treatment will be rendered. At the conclusion of the screening,
each patient will receive a "goodie bag" filled with a new toothbrush, toothpaste and
oral healthcare information.

In order for children and adults to receive the complimentary screening, you must
download and fill out the forms below and bring them with you to the screening.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/health


If you have any questions, call Senator Martins' office at 746-5924.


